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Correction Notice

	

In the June 20 edition of the Caledon Citizen, in the story titled ?Enjoy a Heritage Caledon Walking Tour this summer' it was

suggested that Frank William Jr. was the first settler on land in Mono Mills.

In fact, the first settler's name was William Frank Jr. 

The Citizen regrets this error. 
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